
22ND STREET
GREEN CONNECTIONS

CONCEPT DESIGN: MATERIALS PALETTE
STREETSCAPE GREENING 

Turf Block / “Green Fuzz”

PEDESTRIAN LIGHTING 

Planted Bulb-outs

Sidewalk Planters

BICYCLE SHARROWS

Schedule:
The design phase of the 22nd Street Green Connection Streetscape project is kicking off now 
with Public Works leading the design team.  22nd Street construction (paving and streetscape) 
will follow the 22nd St Caltrain bridge replacement project, currently scheduled from 1/2016 
through 10/2016.  

Funding:
$2 million in development impact fees are currently allocated to the project.  On August 24, 
the project team will request the Eastern Neighborhoods Community Advisory Committee 
recommend an additional $1.5 million for the 22nd St project. 

For more information, please contact:
Kelli Rudnick
(415)-558-4489
kelli.rudnick@sfdpw.org

08.11.15



22ND STREET
GREEN CONNECTIONS

The 22nd Street Green Connection Streetscape project area is from Illinois 
Street to Pennsylvania Avenue.  The project proposes to enhance the public 
realm of the 22nd Street commercial corridor through tree and understory 
planting, new pedestrian lighting, replacement of sidewalk concrete where 
needed and installation of turf block treatments, corner sidewalk bulbouts, 
new painted crosswalks and bike route markings (sharrows).  In addition to 

the pedestrian and public realm improvements, the project will strengthen 
the connection for people cycling from the Illinois St bikeway to the 22nd 
St Caltrain station at Iowa Street.  The 22nd Street Green Connection 
Streetscape project will coordinate with Public Works paving program’s 
repaving of 22nd Street.
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